





6708 Old National Pike, Boonsboro, MD 21713  www.thompsongas.com 800.768.6612

. Letter Requesting Variance
Proposal

September 12" 2011

Mr. Davis,

| am writing this letter on behalf of the Culvers. They are located at 14261 Triadelphia Mill Rd. in Dayton, MD. After
speaking with Mr. Bricker at your office he suggested writing a letter requesting a variance from 100 feet to 60 feet for a
planned well. The well was not marked on the site plan enclosed however Mr. Bricker marked this for your use. The
customer wants to instali an underground tank to supply his home which currently does not have a tank at a capacity to
service his needs. If this variance is not approved the cost for the customer for installation would be thousands of dollars.
We hope that with the location of the proposed tank being downhill from the planned well and over 50 feet away that we
can come to an agreement.

Please let me know what your decision is on this, so that we can get the customer set up before the colder months hit. |

appreciate you reviewing this.
Q/zo [

Thanks, m ' @
Zachary Mentzer ‘ D ML W‘

301.964.0365 (cell)

© 2011 ThompsonGas




September 9™ 2011
Mr. Davis,

We are writing this letter to request a variance for placement of a underground LP-Gas tank at 14261
Triadeiphia Mill Rd in Dayton, MD. The well in use is over 100 feet away however; there is an alternate
well within 20 feet. We are proposing moving the tank location 40 feet away from this location at the
base of the downgrade. This would put the tank 60 feet away from this alternate well and at a much
lower level then the well. We hope that you take this into consideration and approve this variance for
this location.

ThompsonGas will be installing and servicing the tank. If approved or declined please call Zachary
Mentzer at 301-964-0365 and mail a signed copy of this letter to:

ThompsonGas

Attn: Zach Mentzer
PO Box 158
Boonsboro, MD 21713

_&/\kq"/‘

\ éreg Culver
Property Owner

Approved by: Date:
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7178 Columbia Gateway Drive, Columbia MD 21046

Howard County (410) 313-2640  Fax (410) 313-2648
Health Department TDD (410) 313-2323  Toll Free 1-866-313-6300

website;: www.hchealth.org

Peter L. Beilenson , M.D., M.P.H., Health Officer

TO:

MEMORANDUM

Randy
BPR

FROM: Sara Sappington, R.S. 3(°

DATE:

Well and Septic Program
Development Coordination Section

B070041075

14261 Triadelphia Mill Rd
Lot 2

November 5, 2007

The Health Department has reviewed the above referenced building permit and
requests the following adjustments to be made on the building site plan:

1.

2.
3.

The SDA (septic easement) does not appear to match the approved percolation
certification plan, a revised perc cert plan will be needed if SDA does not match
Need grade elevation at the house (grade above the pipe out of house)

If the line from the house to the tank is 70” or greater, need a cleanout on the line
The distribution box should be located on an end to maximize the disposal lines,
(this may be adjusted depending on the adjustment of the SDA)






